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“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 
Thanks for another TERRIFIC year! 

 

As the 2016-17 school year draws to a close, I want to thank all of 
the students, teachers, staff, parents, administrators, school board 
members and community for another great year.  Due to the com-
mitment that each of you has made this year, the students at Trey-
nor Community Schools have been able to learn, grow and experi-
ence success in a caring and supportive environment.   
 

School will dismiss for the summer on Friday, June 2nd .  Students 
will be released at 11:00 a.m. on this day.  Breakfast will be availa-
ble; however, lunch will not be served.  Have a fantastic summer! 
 

Parents~ You have 81 days of summer to enjoy before classes will 
be back in session!   Registration for the 2017-18 school year will be held on 
Tuesday, August 1st, in the high school commons.  Parents may register students 
from 8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. or from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  The first day of school will 
be Wednesday, August 23rd, with school dismissing at 1:00 p.m.  A copy of the 
2017-18 school calendar is available on the District’s website. 
  

This year is unique as we do not have any classroom teachers retiring.  However, 
we do  have one head coach that has recently submitted her resignation.  Gail Harti-
gan plans to step down as the head basketball coach at Treynor after leading the 
girls’ basketball program for the past 36 seasons.  Mrs. Hartigan will be missed as 
the head basketball coach, but still plans to continue as the head girls’ track coach.  
When you see Coach Hartigan at school, or in the community, please tell her thanks 
for the many years of service she has dedicated to our students. 

  Gail Hartigan ~  36 years of service (Head Girls’ Basketball coach) 
 

I also want to acknowledge those that have indicated they will not be returning to 
teach at Treynor Community Schools next year.  We appreciate the service and 
impact these individuals have provided to our students during their time at Treynor 
and wish them continued success with their future endeavors. 
 

  Sophia Al-Khanfar ~ High School Spanish teacher 
  Valerie Jaehrling   ~ High School Science teacher 

 

The Treynor community has a MARVELOUS school district for which I know we are 
all proud.  The success of this district is due to the hard work and support of every-
one mentioned above.  

Have a FUNtastic summer! 
 

Mr. Elwood 
 

School’s out 
Friday, June 

2nd at  
11:00 a.m. 
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On Friday, May 5, 2017, a simulated accident with live students acting as vehi-
cle drivers and passengers will enact a post-collision event. This educational 
effort is to show the process and potential suffering of a major vehicle collision 
scene. Treynor students near or at driving age in Middle School and High 
School will be the target audience (8th through 12th Grade). While serving as 
an educational tool for students, this event is also a training exercise for the 
emergency response professionals. Student victims of the crash will be volun-
teer actors arranged by the Treynor Junior Optimist Club. Real rescue workers, 
sheriff deputies, Highway Patrol Troopers, and others will follow the all-too-
routine procedures needed in such horrific situations.  

This will be a student activity sanctioned by the school on school time. Students will have time to return to their 
Card Pride homerooms following the activity to discuss the event. 

This is an event coordinated by Junior Optimists, Keep Kids Alive Drive 25 Committee, Iowa Highway Patrol, 
Treynor Fire & Rescue, Pottawattamie County Sheriff's Office and Hoy Kilnoski Funeral Home. 

THS TO HOST MOCK CRASH 

Please support the Treynor Splash Pad on Wednesday, May 24th through Omaha 
Gives/Pottawattamie Gives! Only $17,000 more is needed to reach the $50,000 goal for 
the summer project!  TS Community Foundation is a participant in Omaha 
Gives/Pottawattamie Gives and has selected Treynor Splash Pad as this year’s recipi-
ent.  
  
Omaha Gives/Pottawattamie Gives! is a one-day online fundraising event organized by 

the Omaha Community Foundation to raise support for nonprofits in Douglas, Sarpy and Pottawattamie Coun-
ties. It is a community-wide event to show off the area's spirit of giving, raise awareness about local nonprofits 
and celebrate the collective effort it takes to make our communities great.  Last year, the event raised over 
$500,000 for Pottawattamie County nonprofits. 
  
To give to the Treynor Splash Pad please visit OmahaGives.org and select “nonprofits” on the home page, 
then in the search box type “Treynor Splash Pad”.  You can than make your gift online via debit card, credit 
card, or electronic check.  For questions contact Kristi Waffle at kristi.waffle@tsprosperity.com or Wendy An-
dersen at wendy@victorypilates.com.     

TREYNOR SPLASH PAD 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

The first week in May, May 1-5th, has been designated as a special time to honor 
the men and women who lend their passion and skills to educating children.  Teach-
ers play a key role in student success and sometimes a simple “thanks” is all a 
teacher needs to feel valued.  We are very proud of our teachers and appreciate 
their sacrifices and support for our children throughout the year.  Please take the 
time to celebrate your students’ teachers during this week.   



It’s hard to believe that we are entering our last month of the school year.  I am so proud of our 
elementary students and the progress that they have made!  During the month of April, we 
completed our annual Kindergarten Roundup, Kindergarten trip to Stephen Fite and Rose The-
ater, 1st Grade Spring Music program, Mother and Daughter night, 5th Grade Band Concert, 
5th Grade Woodmen Speech Contest, 5th Grade Arbor Day project, Mrs. Robinson’s Class of 
the Month Pizza Party, and a visit from St. Paul’s Preschool.  The 5th grade students also had 
the opportunity to tour the middle school and see what life will be about next fall.   We are 

really looking forward to our K-3 Field Day on May 5th and our 4-6 Track Meet on May 12th.   
 
As we head down the home stretch, please let me know if you have questions or concerns about your chil-
dren’s education.  Feel free to stop in anytime, call or email:  712-487-3422 or jkay@treynorcardinals.org. 
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FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 
 
May 5  K-3 Field Day, 12:00—3:00 p.m. @ Elementary 
May 12  4—6 Track Day, 10:00 @ Athletic Complex 
May 22  Kindergarten Spring Concert, 7:00 in West Gym 
May 24  Beginning Band Instrument Display, 6:00 @ Elementary 
June 2  Last Day of School, 11:00 a.m. dismissal   

The K-3 Field Day will be held behind the Elementary School on Friday, May 5th from 12:00 noon 
until 3:00 p.m.  Parents and grandparents are welcome to attend, but lunch will not be available that 
day.  Please check the Cardinal Courier for additional details. 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

K-3 ELEMENTARY FIELD DAY 

4-6 ELEMENTARY TRACK MEET 

The 4th, 5th and 6th Grade Track Meet will be held at the athletic complex on Friday, 
May 12th beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Rain date is scheduled for Friday, May 19th.  
Please check the Cardinal Courier for additional details. 



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL …. 
 MRS. BERENS 

May 4  Fine Arts Night 

May 9  JH Spring Concert @ 7:00 p.m. 

May 10  Teacher Inservice—Dismiss 1:00 p.m. 

May 12  4-6th Grade Track Meet 

June 1  MS Awards Ceremony 

June 2  Last Day of School—Dismiss 11:00 a.m.  

 

 

 

I would like to share some of the things that took place over the past month and what we are looking for-
ward to as we head down the homestretch to this school year.   
 
We had five of our sixth graders attend the South West Iowa Math Bee in Logan. Our Treynor team re-
ceived fourth place, just one point from third place, out of twenty-four teams, many of them being much 
larger districts!  Those students that participated are as follows:  Carl Swalwell, Alan Young, Sam Bur-
meister, Clara Teigland and Tyler Reelfs.  Individual Awards were given to the top twenty-five individuals 
in which Tyler received third place overall and Carl received sixteenth place.  Congratulations for a very 
good performance! 
 
Ms. Rommel  had all 8th graders participate in the Optimist Club Speech Contest whose topic was "What 
the World Gains from Optimism."   On Thursday, March 30th, ten students from eighth grade were select-
ed to move on to the second round.  Those students were as follows:  Duncan Clark, Ty Kline, Sid 
Schaaf, Devin Vorthmann, Caden Waffle, Malloy Helvie, Sierra Anderson, Haedyn Jorgenson, Rachael 
Phelps and Mandy Stogdill.  Our local Optimist Club Contest place winners were for the boys:  1st, Dun-
can Clark; 2nd, Caden Waffle; 3rd, Devin Vorthmann.  For the girls:  1st, Malloy Helvie; 2nd, Mandy 
Stogdill; 3rd, Sierra Anderson.  Duncan  Clark and Mandy Stogdill will compete in Des Moines on Satur-
day, April 22nd at the district finals. 
 
Ms. Rommel, Mrs. Stogdill and Mrs. Thompson all helped with the Middle School Quiz Bowl this year.  
Nine teams competed in the opening round held at Treynor Middle School, which is the highest interest 
we have had for the past ten years!  Four teams moved on to compete during the second round of com-
petition in Treynor and only the top two teams had the opportunity to advance to the WIC competition.  
On Tuesday, March 28th, these two groups of Treynor Middle School students went to compete at the 
WIC Quiz Bowl in Logan and both teams did a great job of competing.  The girls took fifth place and the 
boys brought home the first place trophy!  These two teams consisted of Treynor A:  Delaney Waterman, 
Melanie Terry, Hailee Poland and Kaylee Dyke, and Treynor B consisted of Duncan Clark, Jonas Keay, 
Caden Waffle and Corey Coleman.  Way to go Cardinals! 
 
We plan to finish our year off with an Awards Ceremony celebrating accomplishments of what took place 
during our school year.  As of now, we plan to have this on Thursday, June 1st.  Please read above for 
other end of the year events that will also take place. 
 
Thanks for all of your support and as always, please don’t hesitate to call 
or email if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Mrs. Berens 

Middle School Principal 
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Check out all of 
our current 

 middle school 
 activities! 



Page 5 Newsletter 

This is the last newsletter of the 2016-2017 school year and I want to congratu-
late our students on their many accomplishments.  From championships, to state 
qualification to academic performance, our students excelled in many areas. 
 
I wish the Class of 2017 good luck in all their future endeavors and want them to 
always remember that they will always be part of the “Treynor Nation”.  We are 
proud of your many accomplishments! 
 
I would like to commend Joan Palmquist and the Junior Class Officers for provid-
ing an excellent 2017 Prom.  Their organization and preparation was very well done!  From my observations, 
the students had a great time!  I would also like to thank the Junior Class parents for providing an excellent 
post prom experience.  Their hard work will provide very many positive memories for all who attended. 
 
As the spring sports finish their seasons, I’m looking forward to watching them compete at their highest level.  I 
wish them good luck on their quests to qualify for state. 
 
The summer sports teams will start practice soon and their seasons will begin toward the end of the month. 
 
Congratulations to Zach Mass being chosen to represent Iowa at the National 4H Conference in Washington, 
D.C. March 27-30.  He was one of five students chosen out of the almost 300 that applied.  Zach was also re-
cently named a Runza “Student of the Week”. 
 
Congratulations to Brett Daley for setting a new school record in the long jump. 
 
Brooklyn Houser, Caitlyn VanRiper, Jessica Vohs and Konnor Sudmann placed first in the High School Division 
of the Womens’ History Month Video Contest which was sponsored by the Iowa Department of Human Rights.  
Here is a link to the video:  https://youtu.be/m0uZVtuvXjU. 
 
“Mock Traffic Accident” 
 
We will have a “Mock Traffic Accident” on Friday, May 5, beginning at 1:30 p.m. on the south side of the school 
parking lot to illustrate the dangers of drinking and driving.  This event will be very realistic with the Potta-
wattamie County Sheriff’s and the Treynor Fire Departments responding as if it was a real accident, including 
the Life Flight helicopter, depending on the weather. 
 
While the scene will appear tragic and realistic, IT IS NOT A REAL ACCIDENT.  This is a teaching tool to show 
students the consequences of drinking and driving.  Nobody will be hurt despite being loaded into an ambu-
lance, hearse and helicopter.   
 
We will do our best to be sure this information gets to the public before the event.  Please help us distribute this 
information by “spreading the word”. 
 
Upcoming Events 
May  1  Baseball begins 
May 2  WIC Track Meet here 4:00 
May 3  WIC Golf Tournament @ Atlantic 9:00 
May 4  Fine Arts Night  7:30 
May 6  State Large Group Music Festival @ Council Bluffs Abraham Lincoln High School 
May 8  Softball begins 
May 11  District Track Meet @ Missouri Valley 4:30 
May 12  Boys’ Sectional Golf @ Shenandoah 10:00 
May 15  Girls’ Regional Golf 
May 16  Senior Trip to Worlds of Fun, Kansas City 

THOUGHTS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MR. McNEAL 
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NEW IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENT FOR  

           12TH GRADE 

May 17  Senior Awards Night in West Gym 6:30 
  Baccalaureate @ Zion Congregational Church 8:00 
May 18  Seniors last full day in the classrooms 
  State Track Meet in Des Moines 
May 19  Graduation practice at 8:30 a.m. in the West Gym 
  State Track Meet in Des Moines 
  Boys’ District Golf @ Panorama 
May 20  State Track Meet in Des Moines 
May 21  Graduation in the West Gym 2:00 
May 22  Girls’ Regional Golf 
  Boys’ Substate Soccer 
May 30  Semester Tests 
June 1  Semester Tests 
June 2  Last day of school  (students will be released at 11:00) 
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COMMIT TO BE FIT! 

 
Even small changes in your routines can make a difference in your family’s health. 
 

 Try to eat a  nutritious breakfast every day 

 Shop around the edges at the grocery store 
 Whole grains give you more health for your money 

 Try to drink more water, especially as the days get warmer 

 Enjoy mealtime together with your family 

SUMMER MEALS FOR KIDS & TEENS 

Summer meals for kids and teens are being served nearby.  These meals are open 
to all children, 18 and younger, with no enrollment and no cost.  Closest locations 
are Bloomer Elementary, Hoover Elementary, Longfellow Elementary, Roosevelt 
Elementary, Edison Elementary, Wilson Junior High and Broadway Skate Park, all 
in Council Bluffs, or Riverside Elementary in Oakland. 
 
To find other locations, call 1-866-3-HUNGRY or go to 
www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodroocks. 
 
USDA is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 

SCHOOL BOARD MISSION STATEMENT 

The goal of Treynor School Board of Education is that every child succeeds. Therefore, the Treynor 
School Board of Education promises to provide necessary policies, programs, procedures, and resources 
needed to provide a culture that respects the individual needs of every child. We promise to provide a 
safe, caring, creative, and engaging learning environment for every child. We promise to promote the so-
cial, emotional, physical, and intellectual development of every child. We promise to provide an ethical, 
respectful, competent, and compassionate staff that values students' rights and helps students become 
ethical, respectful, competent, and productive members of the community.  

REGISTRATION DAY—AUGUST 1, 2017 

Registration Day for the 2017-18 school  year will be Tuesday, August 1 from 8:00 
a.m.—1:00 p.m. and from 4:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. in the High School Commons.  In 
order to accommodate those who absolutely cannot attend on this day, an alternate 
time will be made available.  Details will be in the next newsletter.  However, please 
be advised that during this alternate time, there will only be one secretary available to 
receive payments and distribute forms.  “Drop-in” registration in the school offices will 
not be available.  
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MAY—SCHOOL BOARD RECOGNITION MONTH 

As citizen leaders, school board members face complex and demanding chal-
lenges.  Yet few people fully understand the scope and far-reaching implications 
of board members’ responsibilities.  All Iowa citizens should recognize the vital 
contributions of these  men and women and focus attention on the crucial role 
these elected public officials play in the education of our children.  Their job is to 
establish a vision for the education program, design a structure to achieve that 
vision, ensure schools are accountable to the community and strongly advocate 
continuous improvement in student learning.  That job entails an endless string of 
meetings and school functions to attend; reams of reports, agendas, proposals 
and other information to read and study; and a host of difficult decisions to make. 

School board members come from all walks of life, yet they share a common 
goal—excellence and equity in public education.  Although they may individually disagree on certain issues, 
their role as a board is to consistently strive toward that goal. 

Board members contribute thousands of hours each year leading their districts.  Whether they are crafting poli-
cies, hiring top-notch administrators, listening to staff and student concerns or recognizing outstanding pro-
grams, board members always keep their eyes on the goal of student achievement.  The time spent in board 
meetings represents just a small fraction of the hours school board members spend leading in their districts.  
They also work hard at seminars and training sessions to keep abreast of the latest trends in educational  lead-
ership, are deeply involved in community activities and spend many hours in the schools and at extracurricular 
events.  They are truly advocates for the children of our state. 

In recognition of the dedicated service of Iowa school board members, May has been designated School Board 
Recognition Month by the Iowa Association of School Boards.  Please join us by saying “thanks” to our school 
board members and recognizing their efforts throughout the year. 

     Amy Graber, President 
     Sally Myers, Vice-President 
     Gary Funkhouser 
     Heidi Guttau-Fox 
     Erica Schnepel 
 

SIXTH & NINTH GRADE ORIENTATIONS 

Orientation for sixth and ninth grades will be held this spring.  

Orientation for students going into sixth grade next August and their parents 
will be held on Wednesday, May 10th at 6:00 p.m. in the auditorium.  This will 
include a tour, presentation of information and a time for questions and an-
swers. 

Orientation for students going into ninth grade next August and their parents 
will be held on Monday, May 22nd at 6:00 p.m. in the auditorium.  This will 
include a tour, presentation of information and a time for questions and an-
swers. 
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NEW IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENT FOR  

           7TH GRADE 
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 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

30 
WIC Art 
Show @ 
Underwood 

1 
Baseball Practice 
Begins 
G & B Golf Lo-
Ma Here 4:00 
B JV Soccer Cla-
rinda Academy 
Here 5:30 

2 
WIC G & B  
Track Here @ 
4:00 

3 
WIC G & B 
Golf  @ Tri-
Center 9:00 am 

 

4 
Fine Arts Night 
7:30 
JH Track @ 
Griswold 4:00 
B JV/V Soccer 
Glenwood Here 
5 & 6:30 

5 
K-3  Field Day  
G & B  Golf Under-
wood Here 4:00; G 
& B Track @ Un-
derwood 5:00 
B JV/V Soccer  @ 
A.L. 4:30/5:00 

6 
State Large 
Group Music 
Festival @ Abra-
ham Lincoln, 
C.B. 

7 
 

8  
Softball Practice 
Begins; JH Track 
@ M.V. 4:00; G & 
B  Golf T-C Here 
4:00; B JV/V 
Soccer Atlantic 
Here 5:30/7:00 
G Track @ T-C 

9  
G & B Soccer 
@ T-C 5/7:00 
Girls Golf 
Glenwood Here 
4:00 
JH Spring Con-
cert 7:00 

10 

1:00 p.m.  
Early  

Dismissal 
Teacher  
Inservice 

6th Gr Orien-
tation  6:00 

11  
Girls & Boys 
District Track 
@ Mo Valley  

12 
 Grades 4—6 
Track Day 
B Sect. Golf 
10:00 

13 

 

14 
Mothers 

Day 

15  
G Regional Golf 
JH Track @ 
Shenandoah 4:00 
G & B Soccer @ 
Underwood 
4:30/6:00 

16   

College Planning 
Night 6:00 in 
Auditorium 
Financial Aid 
Meeting 7:15 in 
Auditorium 

Senior Trip 

17   
Senior Awards 
Night @ 6:30 
Baccalaureate 
@ Zion Con-
gregational 
Church 8:00 

18  
G & B State 
Track in Des 
Moines 

19 
G & B State Track 
in Des Moines 
B JV/V Soccer  
Riverside Here 
5:30/7:30 
B District Golf 

20 
Boys JV Soccer @ 
T.J. 8:00 
Girls & Boys State 
Track in Des 
Moines 

21 
Graduation 

     2:00 

 
 

22 
G Regional Golf 
B SubState Soc-
cer; Freshmen 
Orientation 6:00 
Kind. Concert 
7:00 in West 
Gym 

23 
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Griswold 
5:30/7:30 
Girls JV/V 
Soccer @ T.J. 
6:00/7:30 

24   

G JV/V Soc-
cer @ River-
side  5:00/6:30 
Boys SubState 
Soccer 

25 
JV/V SB/BB 
Mo Valley 
Here 5:30/7:30 
 

26  
JV/V SB/BB @ 
Lo-Ma 5:30/7:30 
Boys State Golf 

27  
JV/V Baseball @ 
A.L.  12:00 
Boys SubState 
Soccer 
Boys State Golf 
V/JV Softball 
Here IKM-M 

28  

 

 

 

29  
Memorial 

Day 
 
 

30 Girls 

Regional Soccer 
Girls State Golf 
JV/V Baseball 
IKM-M Here 
5:30/7:30 

31 
Girls State 
Golf 
Var. Baseball 
@ Lewis Cen-
tral 5:00 

1 
Boys State 
Soccer 
SB/BB JV/V 
@ AHSTW 
5:30/7:30 

2 
11:00 Dismissal 
Last Day of 
School 
G Region. Soccer 
JV/V SB/BB T-C 
Here 5:30/7:30 

 

May 2017 
Happy Mother’s Day! 

    Congrats Grads! 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   
  

 

 1 
Boys State Soc-
cer 
SB/BB JV/V 
@ AHSTW 
5:30/7:30 

2 
11:00 Dismissal 
Last Day of 
School 
G Region. Soccer 
9th BB Here 11:00 
JV/V SB/BB T-C 
Here 5:30/7:30 

3 
Varsity Baseball 
Quad Here 12:00 
w/East Mills, Mo 
Valley, Red Oak 

4 
 
 

5 
Girls Regional 
Soccer 
JV/V SB/BB 
@Riverside 
5:30/7:00 

6  
JV/V SB/BB 
Audubon 
Here 
5:30/7:00 

7   
JV/V Baseball 
@ Denison 
5:30/7:30 

8  
Girls State 
Soccer 
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Underwood 
5:30/7:00 

9 
JV/V SB/BB 
Griswold Here 
5:30/7:00 

10 
Softball @ 
Creston 
Baseball @ 
Atlantic 10:00 

11 
 

12  
9th BB @ Mo 
Valley 11:00 
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Mo Valley 
5:30/7:00 

13 
JV/V SB/BB 
Lo-Ma Here 
5:30/7:00 

14  
 

15 
JV/V SB/BB @ 
IKM-Manning 
5:30/7:00 

16  

JV/V SB/BB 
AHSTW Here 
5:30/7:00 

17 
Softball @ T.J., 
Council Bluffs 
Baseball Here 
10:30 

18 
 

 

 

 

19   
JV/V SB /BB 
@ Tri-Center 
5:30/7:00 

20  
JV/V SB/BB 
Riverside 
Here 
5:30/7:00 

21   

9th Baseball 
Lewis Central 
Here 11:00 
 
 

22  
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Audubon 
5:30/7:00 

23 
9th Baseball 
Underwood 
Here 11:00 
JV/V SB/BB 
Underwood 
Here 5:30/7:00 

24  
Softball @ A.L., 
Council Bluffs 
8:00 
Baseball @ T.J., 
Council Bluffs 
5:30 

25  
 

 

26  
9th Baseball 
Lo-Ma Here 
11:00 
WIC Baseball 
Tournament 

27  
WIC Softball 
Tournament 

28 
9th Baseball @ 
A.L. C.B. 10:00 
WIC Baseball 
Tournament 

29 
WIC Softball 
Tournament 

30 
JV/V Baseball 
Creston Here 
12:00/2:00 
WIC Baseball 
Tournament 

 

June 2017 
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Enjoy Summer!    
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

 
 

    1 
Varsity Softball 
@ Carroll 10:00 
JV/V Baseball 
@ Martensdale-
St. Mary’s 
2:00/4:00 

2 
 

 

 

 

3  
Regional Softball 
9th Baseball @ 
T.J., C.B., 11:00 
JV/V Baseball 
Van Meter Here 
5:00/7:30 

4 
 

5 
Regional  
Softball 
JV/V Baseball 
@ Hinton 
5:30/7:30 

6  
JV/V Baseball 
@ Shenandoah 
5:30/7:30 

7  

Regional  
Softball 

8 
District  
Baseball 
 

9 
 

10 
Regional 
Softball 
 

11  
District Baseball 
 

12 
 

13  
 

14 
 

15 
District 
Baseball 

16 
 

17  
State Softball 
 

18  
State Softball 
SubState  
Baseball 

19 
State Softball 

20  
State Softball 

 

21  
State Softball 

22 

 

23 
 

 

 

                  

24  
 
State Baseball 

25 
 
 

26 
 
 

 27 
State Baseball 

28 
 
 

29 
 
State Baseball 

 July 2017 
 Celebrate Independence Day! 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

It is the policy of the Treynor Community 
School District not to discriminate on the 
basis or race, color, national origin, sex, 
disability, religion, creed, age (for em-
ployment),  marital status (for programs), 
sexual orientation, gender identity and 
socioeconomic status (for programs) in 
its educational programs and its employ-
ment practices.  Treynor Schools sup-
ports Affirmative Action and Equal Op-
portunity Employment. 

 

This will be the last newsletter for the 2016-17 school year.  The first 
newsletter for the 2017-18 school year will be available online or 
mailed before the end of July.  It will contain information for registration 
and for the 2017-2018 school year.   

Have a great summer! 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynorschools.org 

Treynor Community 
School 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 

END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR FEES 

Just a reminder with the end of the school year approaching—all lunch accounts must have a 
positive balance on the last day of school.  Students who have a negative lunch balance will 
not be able to sign out for the year.  Fees will also be due for Industrial Tech. classes and pro-
jects (check the bulletin boards in the commons for the list) and laptop repairs. 

 

It is possible once textbooks are turned in at the end of the year that your student may be 
asked to pay a book fine or a book rebinding fee due to damage to a textbook. 
 
If you have any questions or need to check on your student’s fees, please call any of the school offices: 
Middle School, 712-487-3181; High School, 712-487-3804; Superintendent’s Office, 712-487-3414. 

 


